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From: CreativeSOULyoga CSY < > 
Sent: April 8, 2022 9:53 AM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk < > 
Subject: Re: UPDATE to Order of Delegations - April 7, 2022 Planning and Growth Management 
Committee 

Hello, 

I am submitting my statement in writing for yesterdays meeting that I couldn’t attend as my time slot 
got pushed forward. Please see attached statement. 

I believe it is possible to add a lot of new family homes to existing neighborhoods, rather than expand 
into our Greenbelt. I believe if we reduce demand for greenfield, proportionally, by getting rid of 
exclusionary zoning and adopting new rules designed to make adding more homes to existing lots in 
compact forms that we can also reduce the need to use our precious Greenbelt to build upon. Plan for 
smaller homes with less (or no) land wasted on on-lot parking and lesser side setbacks etc. Decrease the 
area of land required for industrial, warehouse, distribution centre developments by mandating land-
efficient multi-storey typologies similar to what one sees in densely populated parts of Europe and Asia. 

Thank you, 

Christine Lynes 
Community member 
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